
   

Christ the King 

 Reception Autumn 2 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

 

Dear parents, 

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn Term, we hope you all had an enjoyable 
break! The children definitely seemed to have come back refreshed and ready to learn. 

It’s been amazing to see the children develop so much in such a short amount of time - we 
hope you are enjoying being a part of it too.  Please keep practising your child’s sounds, 
busy and tricky words and keep reading with them daily; it really is noticeable as to those 
who are being read with regularly at home – a huge ‘thank you’ for your support. 

Sharing Time will begin next Thursday 21st November between 8.45-9am.  You are invited 
into the classroom as you drop your child at school to spend some sharing time with us.  To 
try and accommodate as many parents with other commitments as we can, we are going to 
try alternating Sharing Time between Thursdays and Tuesdays.  The planned dates for 
sharing times will be: Tuesday 26th November, Thursday 5th December, Tuesday 10th   
December and Thursday 19th December (please be aware that there is a possibility these 
dates could change). We look forward to sharing this time with you.  

Nursery Rhyme Week will be a joint Pre-School and Reception celebration and we look 
forward to seeing you on Thursday 21st  November at 9.15am.  We hope you will be able to 
join us for Sharing Time when you first drop your children off and then join us for our 
Nursery Rhyme celebration. 

Tapestry - please ensure that you have logged into your Tapestry account because your 
child’s learning journey is active.  The children have loved sharing their visits and    
achievements that parents have posted to Tapestry with their teachers and friends in 
school so we would encourage you to do the same for your child if you have not already 
done so.  If your activation link has now expired, please let us know as we can send you a 
new link. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Year R team. 

Key Dates       

21st November - Nursery Rhyme Celebration 
9.15am  

22nd November - Mufti Day 

29th November - PTFA Christmas Fayre 

10th December - EYFS Nativity 
2pm 

11th December - EYFS Nativity 
9.30am 

20th December - End of Term 
1.30pm 

Home learning: 

Alongside Home Learning letters which go 
out in book bags on Friday please ensure 
your child is still continuing to practise: 

• Daily Reading 

• Tricky Words 

• Doodle Maths 

• Bug Club 

 


